
 

 

 

 

 

Minibus – New Charges from Autumn 2024 

 

New charges for the minibus will start from September 2024 as follows: 

 

Journeys booked per week     Charge per Term 

Journeys 7 – 10      £400 

Journeys 5-6       £270 

Journeys 3-4       £180 

Journeys 1-2       £95 

 

NOTES 

1. One off individual journeys will be charged at £4.40 

2. No refunds will be given where a pupil does not travel 

3. Charges will continue to be made in arrears i.e. Autumn term travel will be invoiced 

with the Spring Term fees.  

4. When a bus route becomes full the school reserves the right to give priority to pupils 

that travel more frequently. 


